
SHAC Meeting Minutes
May 1, 2024

1. Welcome
Meeting was called to order by Bailey Demny at 4:00pm. One guest,
Banesa Montoya, and five members, Bailey Demny, Stephanie Snedaker,
Kim Etheridge, Clay Hudgins, and Nita Sulak, were in attendance.

2. Update and Review of Old Business
Bailey Demny informed the SHAC that the Regional Dentist has agreed to
come screen our elementary students on February 10, 2025. Permission
slips will be sent home prior to the event, and every student who returns
one will receive a free dental screening, sealant, and fluoride treatments,
as well as dental health education.

3. New Required Curriculum for Students
Bailey Demny informed the SHAC of the new law, Tucker’s Law, that
requires grades 6-12 to receive training on opioids (fentanyl) and Narcan.
This training will be implemented in the 2024-2025 school year, either in
the classroom, or via online modules.

4. Health TEKS for the 2024-2025 School Year
Bailey Demny informed the SHAC that there were no new OPT-in TEKS
for the coming school year. No proposed changes for the current
curriculum were voiced.

5. Review of the Physical Education Requirements
After reviewing the PE requirements, it was concluded that BES exceeds
the required minutes for physical activity with one 45 minute PE class
every day, as well as a 30 minute recess.

Middle School is required to enroll in PE or athletics for at least 4
semesters.

High school students are required to enroll in PE, athletics, or a substitute
(such as marching band) for at least one semester.

SHAC agreed that there is no need for change.

6. Conclusion of Meeting
SHAC concluded the last meeting of the 2023-2024 school year at 4:32.
No topics for the next meeting that will be held in September, 2024 were
voiced.




